
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The College would like to remind everyone that when students are not attending school, learning should 
continue from home. Students can access their lessons via SEQTA. Instructions explaining how to set up 
SEQTA can be found in the User Guide section of the Work From Home tab on the BCC webpage. A link to 
SEQTA also appears on the webpage. 
 
Students and their families may be experiencing a variety of challenges at this time. We encourage everyone 
to reach out for help and to show care and compassion for those around them. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Belinda Hall 
Principal 
Ballajura Community College 
 
1 March 2022 


